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Nova Peris Parent/Caregiver Presentation/Workshop 

       
Friday, April 8, 2022 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

The talented Nova Peris OAM will be coming to Merimbula Public School to work with our 
staff, students and student leaders throughout the first week of next term. In addition, Nova 
will also be holding a parent/caregiver workshop:  

“Supporting Student Resilience and the Wellbeing of Our Children”. 

The workshop/presentation will take place on Thursday, April 28, between 5.30pm and 
6.30pm. Workshop places are limited. If you would like to secure your seat for this free event 
(seats are allocated/numbered), please indicate such on the expression of interest below. 
Tickets will be allocated/distributed on the first day of Term 2, before being open to the 
public. 
 

Thank you for your support. If you have any inquiries please email the school via: merimbula-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“Supporting Student Resilience and the Wellbeing of Our Children” – Nova Peris 
Workshop for Parents and Caregivers 

Please return this EOI/Ticket Request Slip by Tuesday, April 26, 2022 
Dear Ms Hulme, 
 

I would like to reserve __________ seats for the Nova Peris Resilience Workshop & 

Presentation. Please send the ticket/s home with my child ___________________________ in 

class _____ . The tickets will be for: _________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Name: ____________________________________Signed:_______________________ 

Contact PH: ________________________________________     Date: ______________________________ 
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